
 
From: Elliott, Michael <michael.elliott@edgewoodhs.org> 
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2019 4:46:02 PM 
To: Stouder, Heather 
Subject: Refer  
  
Heather 
 
Sorry for the late notice. I was waiting on an answer from Mayors staff.  
 
We would like to refer the vote for repeal of master plan to the November 11 PC and the 
November 19 CC meeting.  
Thank you 
Mike 
 
--  
Michael Elliott 
President 
Edgewood High School of the Sacred Heart 
2219 Monroe St. Madison, WI 53711 
(608) 257-1023 x 103 
edgewoodhs.org  | facebook.com/EdgewoodHS 
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